St. Gabriel School

"EDUCATION FOUNDED IN FAITH"

School Newsletter

January 8, 2020

SCHOOL CHRISTMAS CONCERT

The Christmas Concert has been rescheduled for Monday, Jan. 13th. Doors open at 5:00.

6:00 – Grades preschool thru 3rd

7:00 - Grades 4 - 6.

"SHARE THE LIGHT" - Dinner / Dance

Our 13th annual "Share the Light" dinner/dance and silent auction will be held on Sat., February 8, 2020 at the Expo Hall. The buffet dinner will be catered by C&T Catering and "My Yellow Rickshaw" Band will provide the dance music.

Advance reservations only! Tickets are \$40 per person or \$330 for a table of eight. Reservations are available at the school office now through Wednesday, February 5th. It's a great evening of food, fun, and fellowship. This is great way to support St. Gabriel School. See the attached flyer for more details.

DAILY MASS CANCELLED

The daily Masses at 8:30 a.m. for Jan. 14th, 16th, 21st, &, Jan. 23rd have been cancelled. Fr. Dustin will be out of town on vacation.

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK

Sunday, January 26 – Friday, January 31, 2020 is the week set aside to celebrate Catholic Schools. Sunday, January 26th during 10:30 Mass, the distinguished graduate will be announced. See a schedule of activities on the the attached flyer.

The theme of the week is CATHOLIC SCHOOLS: Learn. Serve. Lead. Succeed.



Dates to Remember:

SHARE THE LIGHT

Saturday, Feb. 8th at Expo Hall

MASS SCHEDULE

2020

Tues., Jan. 14th – NO MASS Tues., Jan. 23rd - NO MASS Tues., Jan. 28th – CSW

Free Dress Day

Monday, Jan. 13th

Catholic Schools Week

Sun. Jan. 26th – Fri. Jan 31st.

WARRIORS FOR KATHRYN

Sat. Feb. 15th



Serve the Lord with gladness!

Psalm 100:2

LUNCH BILLS

Please make sure all lunch accounts are current.

WEATHER REMINDERS

Saint Gabriel School operates the same as Fayette County School and observes the same weather related closing or delays. Listen to radio station 1580 AM, 101.3 FM, Channel 3 on cable television or local T.V. stations for school closing and delays. If school is delayed, before school care is delayed also. Also, if there is a delay on a church day, students still need to wear their school uniforms. Ms. Barth will also put it on the St. Gabriel School Facebook page.

LUNCH HELP NEEDED

Beginning in Feb. we are going to need someone to do lunch duty every other Wed. This is such an important part of our day. If you can help us out please call the school office,

ASAP. Thank you!

SPORT STACKING

Information regarding this year's stacking tournament will be sent home next week.

FEBRUARY 17TH

We **will** have school on Mon. Feb. 17th. It was originally a scheduled day off, but since we had a snow day in Dec., we will now go to school on Feb. 17th.

REPORT CARDS

Report cards will come home on Thurs., Jan. 9th. All report cards need to be signed and returned to your child's teacher by Thursday, January 16th.